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From:   Scott Meseck <srmeseck@gmail.com>
Sent:   Thursday, August 09, 2012 4:06 AM
To:     Eminent Domain OGC
Subject:        Eminent domain

Gentlemen

You seem to be doing a wonderful job of fulfilling all the wishes of your chief 
constituency -the banks.  You are not helping the public with your announcement which 
discourages using eminent domain to do what needs to be done in order to stabilize the 
housing market.  If you were doing your job, it would not be necessary to use the power 
of eminent domain. 

Getting a mortgage loan is still ridiculously difficult and banks and bond holders refuse 
to take the financial hit that everyone with any brains knows they must take. 
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